
 

Rosebud's Child Care and Learning Pool Rules 

 

Here are the rules that we follow when using the pool.  Please review 

these with your child.  We will be reviewing these every week so they 

understand these rules and why we have them.  These rules are for 

the safety of your child.  If we work together, we can prevent injuries. 

• All children are to stay on the patio side of the pool yard.   

• There is no running allowed around the paved part of the pool.   

• No child will be allowed to attempt dives, jumps, back flips, 

somersaults or twisting somersaults into the pool.   

• There is no purposeful splashing in the face.  

• There is no hitting with toys or noodles.  

• There are no electrical devices allowed in the pool area.   

• There are no toys allowed in the pool area other than those 

provided. 

• Life Jackets (provided by Rosebud’s Child Care and Learning) and 

water shoes (provided by parents) are to be worn at all times while 

in the pool area.  School-age children do not have to wear life 

jackets if they show the provider they are comfortable and able to 

swim alone.   

• No swimming for sick or tired children 
 

 


